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secretary

From:
Sent:
To:

Peter Grossey [g.peter@clix.pt] R
Thursday, July 20, 2006 5:43 PM
secretary

Subject: COT Report

Dear Sirs

As an investor | am strongly opposed to the elimination of the COT Report as
proposed. On the contrary, | support the more frequent publication of this
information. and its publication in a more timely fashion.

Thank you
Peter Grossey

7/21/2006
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